ExHisiT 7

Tim Smith RECENVED 4. £-20/9
From: stan springer <stanspringers@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 11:36 AM

To: Tim Smith

Subject: 18-2776 Village at Mill Pond, Comments

External Email Alert!
This email originated from a source outside of the City's network. Use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.

This messageis to provide comment on the subject proposal. My wife and I are residents of Mill Pond Phase
One.

I request that the city require Mill Pond to install and maintain pet manure bag and disposal stations in Phase 2
and all phases of the Mill Pond development. Dog walkers frequent the Mill Pond neighborhood and dog
manure is often left behind on our lawns, streets and sidewalks. Sometimes even bagged manure is left behind. I
and other residents have requested installation of these stations by Mill Pond or the HOA to no avail. I have also
contacted city Planning and Community Development and Code Enforcement staff concerning this problem
also to no avail. This manure problem is a nuisance and a health hazard.

I recommend that stations be located one near each walking entrance to Mill Pond, e.g. the pathway
coming from Lilly Rd near 22nd Ave, the two accesses from the Chehalis Western path, the access
connecting the adjacent neighborhood to the south, the entrance road at 23rd Ave, and one or more
on the interior roads in phases 1 and 2 of Mill Pond.

Thank you for your consideration.

Stan Springer
3611 22nd Ave NE
Olympia WA 98506

360-491-7978



